

NYALI PRIMARY SCHOOL & KINDERGARTE

P. O. Box 81050, Mombasa.

Tel: 041-471120, Fax: 041-475632

The Mombasa Parents Club

23rd August, 2021

To All Parents
The Nyali School
MOMBASA

Dear Parent,

RE: MID-TERM

The entire school will proceed on their short Mid-Term break on Thursday 26th August, 2021 and will resume back on Monday 30th August, 2021 without fail.

This is indeed a short period and have no otherwise but to follow the directives of the Ministry of Education. Your co-operation in ensuring that pupils get back to class on Monday 30th will be highly appreciated.

Kindly Note that this term will come to an end on 1st October, 2021 and second term will commence on 11th October, 2021.

God bless you abundantly.

Yours faithfully,

JOHN KOMBO PRINCIPAL